Good evening,

I'm writing with great concern for the proposed homeless hub. I do not agree with the proposed site because I'm a local business owner at Tim Hortons 1255 Fanshawe Park Rd. West and I'm afraid this will bring more homeless in the area. We have seen in the past several years the vagrants vandalize our property, urinate and leave feces on our property, and threaten our staff.

I also live in this area, shop in this area, my kids go to school in this area. Adding this site as a homeless hub is a detriment to the city.

My suggestion is to have one homeless hub in a place away from schools, business, and residential homes.

Thank you for your consideration.

Erik Stoyanovich